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09/12/2021  10:46:032021/5944/T OBJ Lucy Findlay I write to strongly object to the felling of this tree. The tree forms an important part of the streetscape of Abbey 

Road. It is the only remaining mature tree left in this stretch of stucco villas. All others have been felled 

including permission to fell the false acacia next door earlier this year. There is no reason given for felling the 

tree; it has recently been professionally pruned, the subsidence report provided for 2021/5045/T does not give 

evidence of any damage caused by the tree or necessity of felling it. The tree provides habitat for nature, 

would run counter to Camden's aim to increase the tree coverage in the borough and its stated climate 

emergency and as a mature tree it is a much better CO2 sink than planting saplings - especially on a busy 

road. The tree should be protected by a TPO.
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